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Meeting Reminder 
 

Our next monthly meeting will be on Monday, March 4th 
at the Capri restaurant 
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Commodore’s Comments 
HYC Members and Friends----  
Thanks to all who participated at the Wake-up, Drink-up, or Shut-up Breakfast event, I hope you enjoyed it, 
cause we will probably do it again next year. Thanks again to the "Bacon Brothers" Billy and Peter, Dee the 
Bloody Mary Maker, Anna, Liz, Donna, Teresa, Ted, and Luis---the Slicers and Dicers, and special 
thanks to Ted for volunteering to be the "Official Bacon Taster”.  
We have a meeting coming up on the 4th of March at the Capri—please respond to Liz when asked 
for your selection.  
Our next event is a gathering at Gilberts on March 10th, sponsored by Bob and Lois. Last 
announcement details will be given at the meeting. I hope to see all of you there.                                   Dave  G 
 
 

Editor’s Notes 
It is the start of another year, so we are again in the process of updating the Club roster and our mailing address 
list.  So…if you have not yet paid your dues and renewed your membership, there is a good chance that this is 
the last Newsletter you will receive. 
Speaking of mailing lists, please do not use the Club’s mailing list to send out jokes, cartoons, or ads for your 
favorite business or charity.  Not everyone finds them as funny or as charitable as you do.  Instead of using the 
HYC mailing list, please create your own list of associates that you know like to receive such mail. 
One of the guests at our recent breakfast was Wayne Laubscher.  In 1989, Wayne was the 4th Commodore of 
our Club.  Several of our present members were members back then and spent some time reminiscing about 
back then.  One interesting comment was about the fact that the Club used to hold monthly meetings at the 
pavilion at the Park. 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
 

Minutes of February 2013 Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Dave at 7:25 p.m. on February 4, 2013.  First order of business was reminding 
us that we have been in existence as a club for 28 years. WAY TO GO...  
A big thank you to Larry and Sharon Roesch for a great Commodore's Ball.  
Treasurer's Report: Presented by Dee Riley...beginning balance $4770.58, ending balance of $4487.62. Full 
report elsewhere in newsletter.  
Cmdr. Dave reminded everyone that February's event is a breakfast/brunch sponsored by Dave and Anna. It will 
be held on Feb. 23rd in the park's big pavilion. The cost is $5.00 for members as well as guests. Cmdr. Dave 
suggests that we go for a boat ride after breakfast, weather permitting. The event is scheduled to run from 9:00 
a.m. till noon.  
March event: March 10th at Gilbert's Resort in Key Largo, chaired by Lois and Bob Deane. It is free for 
members, club will provide appetizers, and $5.00 for guests. You will choose and pay for your individual 
lunches and drinks. Time is l:00 p.m., entertainment is provided by "Mr. Nice Guy". There is no charge for 
luncheon dockage, overnight dockage is $2.50 per ft. Rooms are available at the resort....call 800 274-6701.  
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The following was decided by drawing numbers and "volunteering" to chair events for the remaining months:  
April: Dwayne and Charlene Powell  
May: Ted and Angie Ficken  
June: Sonia and Mario Espineira  
July: Stan and Joy Scherer  
August: Liz and Billy Phillips  
Sept: Neil and Cindy Burell  
Oct: Halloween Party, Peter and Teresa Dean  
Nov. Larry and Sharon Roesch....turkey fry. 
 Sunshine Committee: Joy said LIz Phillips' son is ill....we sent a card. Marta Mesa has pneumonia....we'll send 
a card.  
50/50 of $22.00 won by Ted Ficken.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.  
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

           
BEGINNING JANUARY 1, 2013:    4770.58    
           
INCOME:                
 COW      1255.00       
 50/50   70.00       
 Dues       240.00       
           
 Total    1565.00       
               
EXPENSES:               
 Event   1822.00       
 Vice Com. Flag    25.96       
           
 Total    1847.96        
           
ENDING BALANCE JANUARY 31, 2013:   4487.62    
           
SUBMITTED BY: Dee Riley, TREASURER         
  
           
NOTE: The Change of Watch was attended by 29 members and 16 guests. The 
cost to the club was $567.00.           
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Breakfast Event Photos 
           

 
 
 
 

Next Event 
 

 
March Event at Gilbert's Resort, Key Largo 

 
Sunday, March 10th at 1PM 

 
Entertainment will be provided by "Mr. Nice Guy" 

 
The Club will provide appetizers. Choose and pay for your individual  

lunches and drinks. 
 

There is no charge for luncheon dockage. Overnight dockage is $2.50 per  
foot. Rooms are available at (800) 274-6701. 

 
If you have not signed up yet, please let Bob and Lois know that you are  

coming. ( lmdrad@optonline.net) We will have tables reserved. 
 
 


